
From Joseph Courtney’s newsletter dated 12/22/2023: 

New Financial Support Available for Homeowners 

Affected by Crumbling Foundations 

Welcome relief for homeowners affected by crumbling concrete foundations. This week, using 

federal funds I secured as a "Community Project", the Capital Regional Council of Government 

launched a new Crumbling Foundations Remediation and Restoration program to help 

homeowners cover costs associated with repairing damages caused by pyrrhotite. This is the 

first-time federal funding will be provided directly to homeowners for crumbling foundations 

repairs.  

 

https://crcog.org/gap-foundation-funding/ to learn more about the program. Applications are now 

open.  

 

Ctinsider.com/journalinquirer/article/ct-crumbling-foundations-homeowners-crcog-cfsic 

The financial assistance for homeowners is made possible by Community Project funding I 

secured in the 2022 federal budget. After passage, the funds finally arrived in recent weeks. 

With this funding, the Capital Region Council of Governments, working closely with CFSIC, will 

https://crcog.org/gap-foundation-funding/
https://iqconnect.house.gov/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=CT02JC&crop=15563.89070114.6582533.7110978&report_id=&redirect=https%3a%2f%2fwww.ctinsider.com%2fjournalinquirer%2farticle%2fct-crumbling-foundations-homeowners-crcog-cfsic-18560692.php%23photo-24273694&redir_log=346614372467830


use these funds to help homeowners impacted by pyrrhotite cover costs not covered by CFSIC.  

 

Since the crumbling foundations crisis showed its face, my office has worked non-stop to find 

solutions and deliver support for affected communities. Securing federal funding for this 

program was a top priority of mine, and I’m grateful for Capital Regional Council of 

Government’s commitment to providing another avenue of financial assistance for homeowners 

across the region. Our work continues to help homeowners who have already completed 

crumbling foundations repairs.  

 
 


